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I do not support HB2004 or the upcoming bill SB506. No Ranked-Choice Voting 

System in Oregon! This bill eliminates the importance of my vote by authorizing 

cities, counties, metropolitan service districts and local government and local service 

districts to elect to use ranked-choice voting to nominate or elect candidates for 

relevant offices. It will not improve the election process. If Democrats are scared of 

losing future elections, then do a better job of representing the people in your districts 

so they want to vote for you. Isn't it enough that half the state wants to become part 

of Idaho! Quit alienating everyone that doesn't live in Portland and Eugene.  


